
JOHN GLENN 
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--Afrliteb .Ztatez -Senate 
WASHINGTON. 0 C 20310 

May 16, 1975 

Mr. Robert Bruce 
2203 Section Road 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45237 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

Thank you for writing and expressing your opinion 
that a further investigation should be made of the 
assassination of President Kennedy. 

House
I'
Resolution 204 has been introduced in the 

present Congress to create a select committee to con-
duct a new investigation and study of the circumstances 
surrounding the deaths of John F. Kennedy, Robert F. ' 
Kennedy, and Martin Luther King, Jr., and the attempted 
assassination of George Wallace. 

This is an issue of great concern to all of us, and 
you can he assured I will give it most thorough consid-
eration. 

I appreciate knowing your thoughts and concerns. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

/1!°_76e.441, 
John Glenn 
United States Senator 


